Dear Parents, 
It’s hard to believe we are already on the last quarter of our school year!   
Yesterday, report cards were sent home with a copy of my gradebook so you could see how the grades were calculated.  Please email me if you have any questions or concerns.  If you would like to meet, we can certainly schedule a time.  Just a reminder, math tests can be accessed and reviewed by going to ThinkCentral.com >> GOMath, then enter your child’s student number.  This number is both the user name and the password and allows you access to your child’s test results.  The test scores are a big part of the math grade.
We have only three stories left in our anthology book, and one more chapter in our GOMath program.  The rest of the time will be spent reviewing concepts in preparation for fourth grade, learning about science, and participating in fun projects.  ☺
Thank you so much for your support and understanding this year!  
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Luka


Please check my website for weekly agenda items and announcements.  Here are a few things to make note of that are happening from now until the end of the year:

· SAGE Testing:  4/14, 4/15, 4/21, 4/22, 4/28, 4/29, 5/5, 5/6, 5/12, and 5/13
· Genius Hour/Independent Projects:  Starts Monday, April 14th  – End of year            (details attached)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Spring Celebration with “bunny baskets” made in class – Friday, April 18th                      It’s kind of like Valentine’s Day where students can bring treats for each other if parents approve (treats optional).
· April Book Report – due Friday, April 25th
· Field Trip to Olympus Theater: Tuesday, April 29th 1:00 – 3:00
· Memorial Day - Monday, May 26th
· May Book Report – Due Wednesday, May 21st (details will be sent home end of April)
· “Multiply the Yum” Reward Party for Multiplication facts passed off – Monday, May 30th  (The last day to pass off math facts will be Thursday, May 15th)
· Last Day of class – Thursday, June 5th
· First Day  of Fourth Grade - Monday, August 25th 

